
Row River Road Pedestrian Crossing 

• The crosswalk and beacons are now operational. 

 

• The project will be considered complete pending inspections by Oregon Department of 

Transportation. 

 

 

Row River Road – New Pedestrian Crossing 

  



Gateway Boulevard 

 

• The work will occur when temperatures are sufficiently high enough to meet ODOT 

specifications for paving the top course of asphalt. 

• The Construction Corner will be updated as soon as the timeframe for the cold-planing and 

new pavement overlay is confirmed. 

 

 

 


